
From: Roscow, Steve
Sent: 5/25/2010 9:06:57 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E and MEA call to check-in and tie up loose ends?

Hi Trina, thank you-

On the database, my recollection is that you and Calvin agreed to make that happen, so that is still my 
expectation. The CCSF talks aren't binding on the MEA situation-Sandy was pretty clear on that, so I 
assume that affects MEA agreements we reached last week. I'm sure we can all find a solution that 
works in the MEA context.

And on 1, yes, you sent MEA your draft same time you sent it to Carlos and me.

I'm sure we'll be talking tomorrow.

Steve

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com]
Sent: Tue 5/25/2010 6:41 PM 
To: Roscow, Steve
Subject: Re: PG&E and MEA call to check-in and tie up loose ends?

Thanks. I am checking schedules internally and will get back. Not sure where we go with number 3 
given the conversation today with CCSF but maybe there is a procedural path we could find to get to 
CPUC authorization.

On 1, is MEA reviewing that letter? I didn't realize - or didn't remember - that they are reviewing that 
one.

From: Roscow, Steve <steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Weisz, Dawn <DWeisz@co.marin.ca.us>: John Dalessi <JDalessi@paviaantcQnsultino.com>: kjrby 
Dusel < KDusel@navigantconsulting .com >| Redacted 
Cc: Velasquez, Carlos A. <carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov>
Sent: Tue May 25 17:13:58 2010
Subject: PG&E and MEA call to check-in and tie up loose ends?

Redacted; Horner, Trina;

Hi all,
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With all the activity these last few weeks, I realize some things are slipping on our mutual “to do” list, so 
I’m sending this note to see if you all are interested in doing a “check-in” call?

Several possible topics:

1 finalization of letter to customers who were opted out via non-tariffed methods

2 update of IVR script and material on PG&E website so it fits MEA’s actual operations

3 customer lists and shared database

Let us know if a call would be useful, and if so, go ahead and propose some days/times that would 
work.

Thanks,

Steve Roscow

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189
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